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Message from the Principal 

Dear Spartan Families, 

The 2022-2023 school year is just around the corner!  The staff at Red Bluff High 
School is excited for the upcoming year which promises to be filled with excitement, 
energy and change. We are also prepared to welcome our newest Spartans, the 
class of 2026! It is our goal to make each student feel welcomed and connected as 
we work to support them to reach their fullest potential. Teachers, administrators 
and support staff are committed to creating a culture of achievement, success and 
belonging for each student. We will continue to work hard to offer educational 
programs of the highest quality while building positive and healthy working 
relationships with students, families and community members. 

When students return to campus on August 10th, they will notice some changes. 
The daily schedule for the 2022-2023 school year will have modifications from last 
school year.  Students will attend classes on a 7 period rotating schedule.  (See 
website) Another change is that Tuesdays and Wednesdays will serve as our 
modified block days with Wednesday remaining our early release day at 1:19 p.m.  
An additional change for the 2022-2023 school year will include new 
procedures regarding cell phones and dress code. Cell phones, airpods, 
headphones and smart watches will not be allowed during instructional time.  
These devices will be required to be powered off and in a student’s backpack 
during class. Students will be allowed to use their phones during passing periods, 
and at lunch. For a complete description of the district’s cell phone procedures, 
please refer to the student/parent handbook.  Regarding the dress code, students 
may not wear a sweatshirt hoodie over their head during instructional time and 
blankets will not be allowed on campus.  RBHS will have a single lunch period for all 
students and the campus will remain closed for all 9th and 10th grade students.    

The administrative team will remain the same as the 2021-2022 school year.  Mr. 
Levi Gonzalez returns for his 2nd year and will work in the area of discipline and 
restorative justice.  Mrs. Mitzi LoPiccolo returns for her third year as an Associate 
Principal.  Mitzi wears many hats in her role at Red Bluff High School; however, her 
main focus is student support services.  Mr. Don Ray returns for his third year with 
the Spartans. Don is our Athletic Director/Administrator and also is in charge of 
attendance.  Our team will continue to work on doing things the “Spartan 
Way.”  Components of the “Spartan Way” are communication, connection and 
commitment.  Communication with all stakeholders will remain a top priority and as 
a school community we will continue to seek ways to increase our 
effectiveness.  Connecting through positive, professional relationships with 
students, parents and community organizations will continue to make our school 
and community stronger.  A commitment from all stakeholders will continue to make 
Red Bluff High School a great place for kids!!!  Go Spartans! 

Respectfully, 

Rich Hassay 
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